
Indian River Photo Club June’s 2024 Newsletter  

 

Hello Members, 
         Summertime, no better place to be than here in Florida. 
Everyone stay cool and take lots of photos. This past month’s 
meeting the club had Chuck palmer as our speaker.  What a 
great program he gave us. “Thanks Chuck” Pat Rice was the 
judge the print contest and Etta Ocker provided us with the 

snacks. Thanks for doing a great job. The club is always looking for 
members to bring in snacks. Please sign up with Etta at the next 
meeting. 
       This month we will have Tom Doyle as our speaker. He always has 
great program for us. Tom has great knowledge about photography and 
I always learn something new everytime he is our speaker.  
         The theme for this month’s print and digital photo contest is 
“Open”. Digital photos should be sent to Bill Conway at 
billcnwy@yahoo.com  
          On June 7 the club had early enter to McKee Gardens and more 
than 20 photographers show up. Next year we will be looking at also 
having an evening time for photographers. Thank you all who came and 
made this photo outing a great success. 
            This month’s meeting is on June 27, at 6:30pm. I hope to see you 
all there.  
Keep your camera ready, your flash cards clean and your batteries 
charged, 
Billy Ocker IRPC, President 
 



                  
 
 



May’s 2024 Winners Theme “Statues” 
 
 

Class A Color Print 
 

Kim Hunt “Car Statue” 1st Place 
Billy Ocker “Soggy Froggy” 2nd Place 
Joe Sweet “Blood, Toil, Tears & Sweat” 3rd Place 
Don Wickham “Swordfish in the Keys” HM 

  
 

Class A Monochrome Print 
 
Ray McTeague “La Paix de (Peace)” 1st Place 
Christine Wickham “Girl Resting” 2nd Place 
Kim Hunt “Michael Jackson” 3rd Place 
Kathie Phillips “Open Face” HM 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Class A Special Technique Print 
 

Bobbi Whitlam “Garden Goddess” 1st Place 
Kathie Phillips “Look Out Lady” 2nd Place 
Mike Stewart “For the People” 3rd Place 
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Class A Special Technique 
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Class Digital Color 
 
 
Billy Ocker “One Man’s Vision” 1st Place 
Ben D’Andrea “Blue Bear” 2nd Place 
Arlene Willnow “Dancing Nymphs” 3rd Place 
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Class Digital Monochrome 
 
 
Kathie Phillips “Morning Commuters” 1st Place 
Bill Conway “Old Flame” 2nd Place 
Mike Stewart “Check or Bet” 3rd Place 
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Class Digital Manipulated 
Ben D’Andrea “Falconer” 1st Place 
Mike Stewart “Modern David” 2nd Place 
Kim Hunt 3rd place 
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Light Painting Photos From Members 
  

 Lou Lower’s Photos 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



Kim Hunt’s Photos 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Billy Ocker’s Photos 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

June’s Monthly’s Theme is “Open” 
 
Next Club Meeting is on June 27 at 6:30pm 
 
 
WWW.INDIANRIVERPHOTOCLUB.ORG 

 
 
 

http://www.indianriverphotoclub.org/


Board of Directors for 2024 
Billy Ocker, President 
Ben D’Andrea, Vice-President 
Tom Doyle, Secretary  
Kathie Phillips, Treasure 
Bobbi Whitlam, Director 
Etta Ocker, Director 
 
 


